
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS.

P<*tor's Name.

Avery, William Bates

1

Seaaclerk,;!. B. x ...

. .

IRowell, Edward ' ...

••Cutler, James

Hopkins, Owen

Stevenson, Henry ...

Bailey, Thomas

Address.

Formerly carrying on
business at 11, Queen
Victoria-street, in the
city of London, but whose
present residence the
Petitioning Creditor was
unable to ascertain

A Member of the Naval
and Military Club, 94,
Piccadilly, in the county
of London, but whose
present residence the
Judgment Creditor is
unable! to ascertaini '

100, Brighton-street, Sea-
'combe, in the' county of
Chester

27, Bavenhurst-road, Har-
borne. in the city of
Birmingham

Residing at 31, Dora-road,
Small Heath, and trading
at 39, Colmore-row, both
in Birmingham, War-
wickshire

Penn's-lane, Wylde Green,
Warwickshire, trading at
71, Geach-street, in the
city of Birmingham

Residing and carrying on
business at 188, .Burnley-
road, Accrington, in the
county of Lancaster

Description.

Captain in . Her
Majesty's Army

Book-keeper • ...

Buildet

Printer • and
Stationer

Shop Fitter

Fishcurer and
balesman - —

Coon.

High Court of
Justice in
Bankruptcy

High; Court of
• Justice in

Bankruptcy

1

- ' ' • . - . .
Birkcnhead' ..'.

1
Birmingham ...

Birmingham ...

Birmingham ...

Blackburn
.

No.

1653
of 1898

1567
of 1898

16
of 1898

118
of 1898

113
of 1898

109
of 1898

32
.of 1898-

Date of First
Meeting.

Jan. 13, 1899

•

Jan. 13, 1899
i

Jan.. 16, 1899

j
Jan. 16, 1899

Jan. 13, 1899'

Jan. 16, 1899

Jan. 18, 1899

Honr.

12 noon

2.30P.M.

,12 noon

;

12 noon

;2 P.M. •

. 11 A.M.

1 P.M.

Place.

Bankruptcy - build-
ings, Carey-street,
London, W.C.

Bankruptcy - build*
ings, Carey-street, '
London, W.C.

1 i
Offices of i Official j
Receiver, 35, Vic- i
toria-street, Liver- •
pool

; ;
174, Corporation-
street, Birmingham.

" ! !

174, • Corporation- ;
street, Birmingham

i
174, Corporation- i
street, Birmingham!

;

County Court-house,
Blackburn

Dat* of Public
Examination.

Feb. 8, 1899

Feb. 8, 1899

Feb. 8, .1899 .
...
, .

i
j

Jan. 27, 1899

'•«.' !' v '

-Jani'30; 1899 ,

i
Jan. 30, 1899
, - - . . •

Jan. 18, 1899 :

-

Hoar.

11.30 A.M.

11.30 A.M.

11A.M.

2P.M.

2 P.M. ;

y

2P.M.

11 A.M.

i

Place. ;

Bankruptcy -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street.
London, W'.C.

Bankruptcy, -
buildings, Ca-
rey - street.
London. W.C.

i
1

i
Court, -..house,..
Pilgrim-street,
Birkenhead

! .
County Court,
Birmingham

i
i '
! .

i

County Cq'urt,
Birmingham

i

,-. •
County CoSirt,
Birmingham

ii
County -.-Court-
house, - -Black-
burn

Date of Order,
If any,

for Summary
Administration.

.Jan, .4* 1.899.
. • /

Dec. 31, 1898

« . " • , r

. - .f. .

. t -

Dec. 31, 1898
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